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MINUTES                          
SAN BRUNO CITY COUNCIL SPECIAL MEETING

December 6, 2022
6:00 p.m. 

1. CALL TO ORDER 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m.

2. ROLL CALL
    Councilmembers Hamilton, Medina, Salazar, Vice Mayor Mason and Mayor R. Medina were     
    all present.  

3. PUBLIC COMMENTS FOR ITEMS NOT ON THE AGENDA
    No members of the public wished to address the City Council during Public Comment. 

4.  CONDUCT OF BUSINESS
a. Town Hall Meeting – Development and School Projects in San Bruno

City Manager Grogan gave an outlined the structure of tonight’s meeting and introduced 
Matthew Duffy, the Superintendent of the San Bruno Park School District and answered 
questions.
Matthew Duffy Superintendent of the San Bruno Park School District gave an overview 
of school district projects that are under way or being planned and answered questions. 
Member of the public Charles Myer asked if the school district is carrying any debt.
Member of the public Jim Evangelist asked about the new fields which are no longer grass 
and the plans to new deal with the various environmental regulations associated with them.
Member of the public Calista Shepherd questioned how her property can remain in the 
district it has always been in now that the school district has redistricted. 
Assistant City Manager Smith presented an update of general development projects, and 
the City’s long-range growth plans for the future and answered questions.
 

Fire Chief Delay presented an overview of two Capital Improvement Projects, Fire Stations 
51 and 52.
Public Works Director Lee also presented an update of other elements of the Capital 
Improvement Program, which are infrastructure projects in the water, wastewater, 
stormwater and streets divisions and answered questions. 
Community Services Director Mottola gave an overview of the Capital Improvement 
facilities and parks projects.
Member of the public Calista Shepherd asked if there was opportunity in our 
development projects to offer incentives for including bioswales or dry creek beds for 
recycling water and therefore managing it better.
Member of the public Charles Myer thanked staff for all their efforts in looking after all 
these different areas of the City overseeing these projects, he appreciates it very much.
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5. ADJOURNMENT  

This meeting adjourned at 7:47 p.m. The next Regular City Council Meeting will be held on 
Tuesday, December 13, 2022 at 7:00 p.m.

    These City Council meeting minutes were prepared by Vicky Hasha, Deputy City Clerk,   
          and presented to the City Council for approval at the regular meeting of March 28, 2023.

    ______________________________     ______________________________
      Vicky S. Hasha,       Rico E. Medina
      Deputy City Clerk       Mayor


